
ComEd Follow-up from June 9 SAG Meeting 
 
Below is additional context on ComEd’s position regarding the grouping of solar PV and Solar 
thermal technologies/measures: 

 
ComEd would like to take this opportunity to reaffirm its position that Solar-PV, Solar-
Water Heating, and Solar-Air Heating should be considered collectively in these 
discussions. While we recognize that some stakeholders may view these technologies 
differently, we believe this consideration should be based on their fundamental 
operational principles and the energy benefits provided. 
 
Each of these technologies leverages solar energy to generate usable energy for an end 
use. From a thermal energy perspective, the distinction between heat and power is 
immaterial, as both contribute meaningfully to energy solutions through solar energy 
transfer. ComEd remains committed to the belief that these measures should be treated 
equitably, ensuring consistency and fairness in their assessment. 
 
We appreciate the ongoing dialogue and look forward to working together toward data-
driven, well-supported decisions that serve the best interests of all stakeholders. 

 


